Shalom Families! It's that time of year again ... time to register for Religious School. This
year, as you may imagine, is going to look different. We will be starting the year learning
together online and will be learning virtually throughout the first semester. We will re-
evaluate for the second half of the year.

This year Religious School will be held on Sunday mornings from 10:00-11:30 am. There
will be a once a month assembly that will begin at 9:45 on the first Sunday of the month
that we are in session. Please note there has been a reduction in tuition to reflect shorter
hours and because we are not holding school in person for the first half of the year.
Another notable change this year is the addition of 3-year olds to our Pre-K class.

While some things will be different, our dedication to the families of TAI remains the same.
We are very much looking forward to providing the same high quality education,
enrichment and experiences that everyone has come to appreciate. | look forward to
"seeing" all of your children's faces on Sunday, September 13!



